This Winter, Britten Pears Arts is offering two Warm Rooms - one at Snape Maltings, and
one at The Red House, Aldeburgh. Warm Rooms is part of the Ease the Squeeze campaign
East Suffolk Council has developed to help residents with the cost of ving. Both of our
Warm Rooms will be safe, weicoming and staffed heated spaces that are conveniently
located for our local community. There will hot drinks avaslable for free, and microwave to
heat any food you would ke to bring. There will be books, board games, pgsaws and other
temns 10 keep you entertaned

The Stable Block at Snape Maltings

Opening times: 10am ~ 4pm, Thursdays & Fridays

Imogen Holst Room at The Red House

Opening times: 10am - 4pm, Tuesdays & Wednesdays

All are welcome. Everyone will be welcome and respected in our Warm Rooms.



